DOUGLAS

PUBLIC HEALTH

NETWORK

AN IMPORTANT REMINDER: PLEASE READ
To all School Administrators / Primary Contacts:

Mow that all School Exclusion Letters have been sent by mail to parents, along with
copies also provided to schools and children’s facilities, please remember that
Exclusion Day this year is 02/21/2024.

Per Immunization School Law, schools and children’s facilities must send home children
whose Exclusion Orders are not canceled by the time class starts on this date. There
are no exceptions to exclusion on this date.

On 02/217/2024, please provide DPHM with the total number of students excluded for
your school or children’s facility. You may provide your totals to DPHM by phone call,
email, or FAX.

FPlzase see below for contact information.

For those schools or children's facilities who do not report their totals on Exclusion Day,
we will be following up by phone call to obtain them.

Thank you, Mark Stout
Douglas Public Health Metwaork

For reporting, or if you require further assistance:

Please contact Mark Stout at Douglas Public Health Network
By phone at 541-440-3529

By FAX at 541-957-3716

Or by email at: mark & douglaspublichealthnetwork.org
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